A P Dance Dimensions
2020 — 2021 Production Piece

Congratulations! You have been selected to take part in the Production Piece
in this year's recitall This dance involves many dancers of all ages and is a lot of fun
to participate in.

This year's theme for the recital is "Break Free’! Each year, the production
piece is a big hit at the recital — it is about 8-10 minutes in length and involves many
characters, scenes, and changes in music. It is like putting on a separate show In
the middle of recital. In the past, our production pieces have been to Toy Story
(2020), Moana (2019), Aladdin (2018), Beauty & the Beast (2017), Annie (2016),
The Wizard of Oz (2018), Disney Princesses (2014), Mary Poppins (2013), Charlie &
the Chocolate Factory (2012), and Alice in Wonderland (2011). This year's
production will be The Lion King!

While this opportunity is a lot of fun, it is still a big responsibility. Dancers in
production will have many weekend practices as well as during the week in
Semester 2 (~March-May) that are mandatory! This schedule of practices, costumes,
and scenes will all be announced at the beginning of the spring semester. To be a
part of production, there is a $120 fee. This covers practices, extra props, AND your
costume. The first half ($60) is due the FIRST week of December, and acts as a
down payment to hold your spot. You may pay this fee early at any time. If we do not
receive your payment during the first week of December, we will assume that you do
not want to participate. The remaining $60 is due the FIRST week in January.

Being a part of production is a lot of fun and a great opportunity. While it is
not mandatory to participate, we hope you decide to join us this year!

We will be closed for Thanksgiving starting MONDAY 11/23rd ., Classes
will resume Monday November 30th. The last day of Dance will be Thursday
December 17th! We will open again after the holidays on MONDAY January 4th,
Tuition and Final $60 for production will be due this week Jan 6th-9th, We
hope you decide to participate! Let us know if you have any questions!

CHRISTMAS PARADE
Saturday December 12" — Parade starts (vehicles/floats start moving) at 6pm. Last
year we were number 9 in the line up (on Brosig Street), somewhat close to the
auditorium. Please make arrangements to walk your dancers down to our float. Our
float line up time is between 5 and 5:15. Make sure to drop your student off NO later
than 5:50! ***| will send a BAND announcement the day of to confirm our line-
up/location/etc. Feel free to bring a pillow to sit on, or blankets to stay warm! After the
parade, pick up will be at the *Navasota Medical Center* Parking lot! Please make
sure to let your dancer potty before leaving your house, as there are no restrooms
available! We hope to see you there!!



